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Factory farms are terrible for the environment, terrible for the quality of life of the 

animals and terrible for the quality of food they produce.  We should go back to 

traditional farming methods with small herds which are pasture raised, and we all 

need to eat less meat in order to preserve the earth for our grandchildren. 


